
Guild Meeting 

5 March 2020 

Thursday 

Burnside Community Centre 

7.15 pm for 8 pm start 

“ F inishing Off That Quilt ”  

Speaker:  Heather Ford 

Demo: Gina Burgess 

Show & Tell:  Round Robin Quilts 

Raffle Quilt: Coromandel Valley  

Fat Quarter Raffle: BLUE 

Shop: https://www.pennylanepatchwork.com/  

This month. 

 Guild Meetings 

 Quilt Shows 

 Shop Classes 

 Special Events 

 New News 

Important Links 

I-Patch Editors 

saquilters@gmail.com 

 

Patches Editor 

editor@saquilters.org.au 

 

Guild Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/
saquilters/ 

 

Guild Website 

www.saquilters.org.au 

 

Guild Web Manager 

infoline@saquilters.org.au 

 

Snail Mail submissions: QGSA Inc 

P.O. Box 993, Kent Town SA 5071 

 

To unsubscribe please email I-Patch           
Editors at  saquilters@gmail.com 

 

Quilters’ Guild  
of South Australia Inc 

March 2020 Volume 2, Issue 2 

A focus on this month.  

 

 

I-Patch Policy 

“A focus on the month.” 

I-Patch is an online newsletter for 
Quilters’ Guild of South Australia, 
Inc members. Sent as near as 
possible on first of the month to 
members’ emails. 

Focus is on the current month’s 
events to include: 

Guild Meetings 

SA Guild and Affiliated groups’ 
quilt shows and events 

Guild Sit & Sew 

Wednesday, 11 March 2020 
10 am to 3 pm 

Vermont Uniting Church 
576 Cross Road at South Plympton  

 
 

I-Patch 

Quilt Shows & Exhibitions 

For more information about Guild Meetings, future workshops and events 

please refer to Patches, the Guild Facebook page and the Guild website. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR GUILD MEETING ATTENDEES  
(March to June 2020 - both daytime and night time meetings) 

Notice From the Burnside Council

 

We are writing to you to advise of a recent decision by Council supporting a Pump 
Track trial within the City of Burnside. This trial will see a portable pump track in-
stalled in the north western corner of the car park at the City of Burnside Civic 
Centre (refer to location map) on the corner of Portrush Road and Fisher Street 
Tusmore from approximately 29 February to 15 June 2020 

The area in question will be fenced off to traffic and will mean a reduction in the 
number of carparks available 

We suggest asking your group members and guests where possible to carpool to 

Geltwood Festival 

30 March 2020 

Civic And Arts Centre 

Millicent 

Contact Julie 0428 189 915 
 


